
[November 10, 2006] 
 
Sen. Breske;  
 
Just a note to let you know that I am a year round bike commuter and do 
not see a safe situation with ATVs, bicycles and pedestrians using the 
same trails in Wisconsin.  Trails are to narrow and ATV's simply tear 
up too much of the trail to make bike riding feasible. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Ambrose "Mark" Landmark 
2913 Nottingham Way 
Madison, WI 53713 

 


